
 
 

 

 
 

Aimed at all primary teachers and co-ordinators (non-specialists in particular), the aim is to 
help give teachers the confidence to deliver music, particularly the tricky curriculum               
requirement to teach notation. 
 
It will be a hands-on practical session where methods and resources will be shared and        
participants will be given ideas to adapt activities to their own setting - whatever the size or 
resources of their particular school - whilst taking into account the challenges of delivering 
music within a very tightly squeezed curriculum. 

Delivering Music (particularly notation)  
with confidence 

Wednesday 18th May 2022 

13:15—15:30 

Meanwood Primary School  

Trainer: Helena Drumm (Meanwood Primary School) 

Audience: Early Years & Primary  


